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Welcome New Members

	· Zachary White
	· Benjiman Wuttke

	· Kristian Little
	· Jayden Flynn

	· Ryan Marley
	· Riley Littlefair

	· Blake Rose
	· Calum McIlwraite


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Please remember to nominate NO LATER than 3:20pm and do not hesitate to speak to any of the Committee if you have any questions. Remember you must do 8 out of the 10 rounds to qualify. There are only 9 rounds this term, therefore you will need to do 7 out of the 9 to qualify.
Congratulations
To Steven & Chantelle Heyden on the safe arrival in South Africa of their twin girls Sarah & Hannah.
Super Series #3

We are up to #3 already and it is being held at Cockburn BMX Club on Sunday 6th April. Nominations close Thursday 3 April. Nomination forms can be downloaded from the BMXWA website or from the canteen this Saturday 29th March. If you would like to attend and are unsure about how to fill in the nomination form or what you need to do on the day, please see Tania or Wendy and they can help you.
Free Ride Cards

Don’t forget that if you have not done a Super Series event in the last 3 years and you wish to attend, you are entitled to a FREE Ride Card. Super Series is an event held at the nominated club with people from all over the State attending. It gives you an idea of what a State round is like with quite a few more people attending than a club day. It is also good to try other tracks to improve your skill level. This FREE Ride Card allows you to enter 2 x Super Series events for FREE. (Must not be your own club). Please see Wendy and she can give you one of these cards.

Come & Try Day
Even though the numbers were down on previous years we have actually had about 20 new members join from this day.
Start Gate / Finish Line Posts & More

A big thank you to Scott Powley for welding up our start gate. Also another big thank you to Marcus Kuller and Mark Hamilton for putting in the finish line posts. These posts will need to be painted white, so if anyone has a spare tin of white paint they don’t need we would appreciate it.

Another thank you to Becker NCS via Duncan Bradford for a donation of $800 to the club. This will be put to good use.
Basic Rules of BMX At Our Club

· Bar ends (plugs) MUST be on your bike. If not you will not be allowed to race. These are available from the canteen if needed.
· Socks must cover the ankles, NO ankle socks allowed.
· Shirts MUST be tucked in.
· Helmets MUST be done up firmly with a two finger gap between strap and chin.
Coaching

As we only have a few weeks left for the term we will be starting to take expressions of interest for Round 2. The cost is $10 per person for a 1 hour session on Thursday afternoons. We do have a new ruling with coaching, if you put your name down, and then find you are unable to attend, if you don’t contact Tania prior to midday on the day of your coaching you will be charged for that session.

Trophy Presentation & Dinner
This is coming up on Saturday 17th May. Please put this date in your diary as we are planning to have another dinner after the presentations. More info on this soon.

Volunteers

As we all know, volunteers run the Club. We now have in excess of 130 members at our club with lots of new and old people in the group. We would like to extend this invitation for anyone that is interested to come and try out one of the jobs done on Saturday. If you are interested and would like to have a go at

· Staging (calling out of names up at the gate)
· Pointing (checking who comes what position at the finish line)
· Commentating
· Scoring
· Registration
· Canteen and how it’s run
· First Aid
· Gate Controller 
Please do not hesitate to speak to one of the Committee and we will set you up for the day. This will not mean that you are locked into that particular job; you are just giving it a go. You never know, you may even like it, so please do not be shy, come and see us and give something different a go.

National Titles
Are coming up very soon. April 18th – 20th held in Adelaide. Good luck to all the Southside riders attending.

	Licenses due to expire:


Georgia Bradford
8 April 2008
Amber Hamilton
31 March 2008

Aiden Hankin
31 March 2008
William Kehoe
18 March 2008

Charlie Marchetti
1 April 2008
Jason Mitchell
31 March 2008

Julian Patrick
14 April 2008
Daniel Richards
24 March 2008

Julien Roger
12 April 2008


	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Super Series #3
-
Sunday 6th April 2008 – Cockburn BMX Club
Forms for all these events are now on the BMXWA website

Thank you to our sponsors
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